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                            TANZANITE PARK EAST 

Merge onto I-80 E via the ramp to Sacramento 30.0 mi

Take the Truxel Rd exit 0.3 mi

Turn left at Truxel Rd 0.7 mi

Turn left at Natomas Crossing Dr 0.1 mi

Take the 1st left onto Innovator Dr 0.4 mi

Innovator Dr & Tanzanite Way, Sacramento, CA 95834 
33 miles, @ 39 minutes 

 

Meet Samarah Hendricks … 
# 13 - Samarah “Mare” has been playing soccer for 6 
years, since she was 4 years old.  Samarah has a strong 
kick and for 4 years she was a powerful forward and a lead 
scorer on her team.  The past 2 years, Samarah decided 
she wanted to play defense where she enjoys trying to stop 
the opposing team from scoring goals. 
 
Samarah is 10 years old and attends Fairmont Elementary 
School. Samarah is going to start playing the flute this year 
for the school band.  She also enjoys swimming, riding her 
ripstik, and making jewelry and key chains out of beads.  
Samarah is a huge fan of wrestling. 
 
Samarah loves going to Disneyland and is not afraid to go 
on any rides. When she was younger, she used to cry when 
she wasn’t tall enough to go on the “big” rides. She also 
enjoys going to Raider games and Sacramento Kings 
game, she is not shy to shout out “RAIDERS!, “LET’S GO!” 
or  “DEFENSE!” to support her teams. 
 
Samarah has two sisters who are also soccer players, 
Shanay – 21 and Raelen – 14.  She also has a nephew, 
Jayden – 2, that always wants to be with his "Aw-Mare".      
 
Our family is excited to be a part of the Lady Knights and 
looking forward to a great season!  

Go Lady Knights!!! 

 
MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS 

 
 

This coming weekend we will play 2 league games.  
 
The first one against the Prospect SWAT from El 
Dorado on Saturday, September 18 at 12:10 PM @ 
Horse Creek in Vacaville. We will play on Field D-1. It 
is the field where we played during the Spring 
League, closest to the parking lot. Please wear your 
RED uniforms, also bring the white just in case. Be at 
Horse Creek at 11:00 AM. 
 
Our second game will be on Sunday, September 19 
at the Tanzanite Park in Sacramento against the 
River City Cheetahs. The game will be at 10:15 AM. 
Please wear your WHITE uniforms, but bring the red 
as well. We will meet at the parking lot of Home 
Depot @ 8:30 AM to carpool. 
 

Map and directions are given in the link below: 

 
 

www.vacavilleladyknights.com/tanzanite.htm 




